
On Sunday the 25th of July, we took off in our “HUMBER” Patrol in thick fog but as we got onto the freeway the sun burst through and we had a 

pleasant drive to the Cuckoo Restaurant for our Christmas in July dinner 

On arrival we spotted Ron and Lorraine’s Humber Ambulance looking very shiny and bright. We didn’t see any other Humbers, maybe they 

were in the bottom car park 

Inside with a lovely log fire to keep warm our Humber group of about 17 members were joined by the Singer Car Club. Sylvia looked delightful 

with here Christmas Head Dress and sparkly scarf, The food was plentiful and delicious, the music was enjoyed by all, even the cow bells. But 

Fred’s yodelling was a bit off. 

I won a lovely tin of shortbreads with a lucky number which Merv made short work of. 

An enjoyable afternoon and hope to see you all at our next club outing 
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